
 
 

 

 

 

Date: July 23, 2021 
 
To:  RESIDENTS OF WHITMAN AVENUE, GLENDOWER AVENUE, ECHO STREET AND 

SURROUNDING AREA  
    

SIDEWALK CONSTRUCTION 
 
 
The Engineering Division of the Public Works Department, with its contractors, D&R Paving, have 
scheduled sidewalk improvement work for your neighborhood as part of the Hoover School 
Complete Streets Pedestrian Improvement Project.  
 
Continuing work that began in the spring, the Contractor will begin work on, or around, Wednesday, 
July 28th, 2021, weather permitting. The work will include removing and replacing the existing 
asphalt sidewalk with a new concrete sidewalk, installing new concrete sidewalk, resetting and 
realigning the existing granite curbing, and installing new granite curbing.  
 
Please note that homeowners may experience driveway access delays during the course of the work 
day. The contractor shall make every effort to accommodate your needs during this construction 
period.  
 
It is strongly recommended that all vehicles be removed from the project site, as well as areas within 
60 feet of each intersecting side street during this time period. Typical construction hours are from 
7:00 AM to 4:00 PM.  Expect parking restrictions during construction. 
    
We stand committed to making every possible effort to keep disruptions to a minimum and to react 
to any needs in a timely fashion. Anyone that has questions or requires special needs during this 
period of construction is asked to contact Scott Dixon of the Public Works Department Engineering 
Division at 781-979-4172 or SDixon@CityfoMelrose.org. 
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